
 
 

 
 

Ref No-DPSSURAJKUND/CIRCULAR/P.Nur-Prep/036/2023-24 Date: February 03, 2024 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

It's that time of the year when we freeze moments in time – our Annual Class Photo Day 
is scheduled for Monday, February 05 2024. 

 

We kindly request your assistance in making this day unforgettable for our students. Please 
ensure that your ward comes to school in neat and clean attire (Pre Nursery) and 

proper school winter uniform (Nursery & Prep).  

 

Please do ensure your ward is present in school for this memorable moment.  

 

Your continued support is truly appreciated. 

   Regards 

   DPS Surajkund 


